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Dear Brooke, 

Professional firefighters of Sandy Local 3162 would like to formally 

thank you for your hard work and dedication as a city council 

member. We are grateful for the decisions that were made so that 

we can recruit and retain firefighters. We know that you are 

dedicated to helping the city continue to grow in the right ways and 

we appreciate that. As the city grows, our department must grow 

with it. Sandy Fire has less employees today than in 2002 when we 

were running about one thousand less calls per year. 

Chief Cline’s request for more full-time staffing is important for the 

safety of the community and our employees. Chief has included us 

in all aspects of his plan and continues to work diligently to keep us 

safe. He and Chief McConagie emphasize the importance of 

responding promptly, safely, and efficiently while treating our 

citizens with the upmost respect. At times, it is difficult to meet or 

exceed these expectations when we are doing more with less. We 

strive to be the best fire department in the state, and we are so 

grateful for the support that you have shown!  

Sincerely, 

 

Chris Welch 
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Dear Maren, 

Professional firefighters of Sandy Local 3162 would like to formally 

thank you for your hard work and dedication as a city council 

member. We are grateful for the decisions that were made to assist 

in the recruitment and retention for firefighters. We hope you know 

how grateful we are for the things you have done for us. Attending 

fire ops 101 and having the opportunity to spend time with you 

outside of the office was amazing! We strive to provide the best 

possible service to our citizens as well as visitors to our amazing 

city. 

 Chief Cline’s request for more full-time staffing is important for the 

safety of the community as well as our employees. He has included 

us in all aspects of his plan and continues to help our department 

grow in the right manner. He and Chief McConagie emphasize the 

importance of responding promptly, safely, and efficiently while 

treating citizens with the upmost respect. These expectations are 

extremely important to the success of our organization and at times 

are difficult to do with the number of FTE’s we currently employ. We 

support Chief Cline’s request and we hope that you will too.  

Sincerely, 

 

Chris Welch 
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Dear Kris, 

Professional firefighters of Sandy Local 3162 would like to formally 

thank you for your hard work and dedication as a city council 

member. We are grateful for the decisions that were made so that 

we can recruit and retain firefighters. We know that you have 

always been a huge supporter of our department and we are so 

grateful for all you have done for us. We are proud of who you are 

and the desire to help the city to grow in the correct way. As the city 

grows, our fire department must grow with it. We are responding to 

more calls with less employees than we did in 2002. 

Chief Cline’s request for more full-time staffing is important for the 

safety of the community as well as our employees. He has included 

us in all aspects of his plan and continues to make our department 

better. He and Chief McConagie emphasize the importance of 

responding promptly, safely, and efficiently while treating our 

citizens with the upmost respect. At times these expectations are 

difficult to meet/exceed due to running short handed. We strive to 

be the best, working for the best city in the state. We hope that you 

will support chief’s request to increase our staffing, so we operate in 

a safe manner. 

Sincerely, 

 

Chris Welch 
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Dear Chris, 

Professional firefighters of Sandy Local 3162 would like to formally 
thank you for your hard work and dedication as a city council 
member. We are grateful for the decisions that have been made to 
assist in our recruit and retention firefighters. We want you to know 
that you have our full support and we are thankful for you. We strive 
to provide the best possible service to our citizens as well as 
visitors to our community.  

 Chief Cline’s request for more full-time staffing is something that 
we feel is important for the safety of our citizens as well as our 
employees. He has included us in all aspects of his plan and 
continues to build our department so that we can provide the 
highest quality of care. Chief Cline and Chief McConagie often 
emphasize the importance of responding promptly, safely, and 
efficiently, and we stand behind them as they attempt to increase 
the full-time employees to the suggested (minimum) national 
standard. 

We appreciate your years of dedicated service and wish you the 
best of luck in your future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

 

Chris Welch 
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Dear Linda, 

Professional firefighters of Sandy Local 3162 would like to formally 

thank you for your hard work and dedication as a city council 

member. We are grateful for the decisions that were made to assist 

us in the recruitment and retention of firefighters. You have been a 

great supporter of our department and we are proud of your many 

years of service to us and the citizens of Sandy. You will be missed!  

 As the city continues to grow, our department must grow with it. 

Chief Cline’s request for more full-time staffing is important for the 

safety of the community as well as our employees. He has included 

us in all aspects of his plan and continues to help our department 

grow in the correct ways. He and Chief McConagie emphasize the 

importance of responding promptly, safely, and efficiently while 

treating our citizens with the upmost respect. These expectations 

can be difficult at times due to our staffing levels. We hope that you 

will support his plan and thank you in advance. 

Good luck in your future endeavors and we wish you the very best! 

Sincerely, 

 

Chris Welch 
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Dear Steve, 

Professional firefighters of Sandy Local 3162 would like to formally 

thank you for your hard work and dedication as a city council 

member for so many years. We are grateful for the decisions that 

were made so that we can recruit and retain firefighters. We know 

that you have always been a huge supporter of our department and 

we will forever be in your debit. Thank you for helping the city grow 

in the right ways. As the city a has grown we must grow with it. 

Chief Cline’s request for more full-time staffing is important for the 

safety of the community as well as our employees. He has included 

us in all aspects of his plan and continues to make our department 

better. He and Chief McConagie emphasize the importance of 

responding promptly, safely, and efficiently while treating our 

citizens with the upmost respect. We strive to meet or exceed these 

expectations each day but at times it can be very difficult with our 

current staffing levels. We support his plan and hope you will as 

well. 

Sincerely, 

 

Chris Welch 
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Dear Zach, 

Professional firefighters of Sandy Local 3162 would like to formally 

thank you for your hard work and dedication as a city council 

member. We are grateful for the decisions that were made so that 

we can recruit and retain firefighters. We strive to provide the 

highest level of care to the citizens and visitors to our community. 

We want you to know that we support Chief Cline’s request for 

more full-time staffing and feel that it is important for the safety of 

the community as well as our employees. Our current staffing levels 

do not meet NFPA 1710 unless we utilize every engine and 

ambulance in the city on a house fire. As you know, if a call comes 

in after a fire dispatch, we must call in another city to cover our 

calls. We have no idea how our citizens are being treated by 

another agency and can only hope for the best. Chief Cline has 

included us in all aspects of his plan and continues to expand our 

department in the right ways. He and Chief McConagie emphasize 

the importance of responding promptly, safely, and efficiently while 

treating our citizens with the upmost respect. We support his 

request and hope that you will too. 

Sincerely, 

 

Chris Welch 
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